
Have a wonderful and
safe summer!
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JUNE EVENTS

Friday, June 5
Mexican Train 7 pm

Saturday, June 6
TINGO 8 pm

Sunday, June 7
Austin Deaf Black Advocate

1 to 5 pm

Thursday, June 11
Night of ASL Stars 8 pm

Friday, June 12
Open to Public

Saturday, June 13
National Flag Football Meeting

11am to 5 pm
General Meeting 7:30 pm

Friday, June 19
Open to Public 7 pm

Saturday, June 20
Open to Public 7 pm

Friday, June 26
Open to Public 7 pm

Saturday, June 27
National Deaf-Blind Awareness

Month Celebration 11 am to 3 pm
Open to Public 7 pm

Club Hours
Fridays: 7:00 pm-1:00 am

Saturdays: 7:00 pm-2:00 am
Bar opens at 7:00 pm

JUNE 2015

EST. 1946
Austin Association of the Deaf’s purpose 

is to provide fellowship, educational, 
recreational, cultural opportunities, 

inclusive communication and to work in 
harmony with any organization(s) and/

or business(es) to develop the business 
opportunities for the Association.

President’s Note

A Successful ASL Night
Hosted by Austin Deaf Club Youth on May 29, 2015, a good number of people with 
creative minds participated. ASL is beautiful as always!
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Jo Bienvenu, President
aadpresident@gmail.com

Earl Day, Vice President
aadvicepresident@gmail.com

Christy Schoneman, Secretary
austinsecretary@gmail.com

Ann Horn, Treasurer
aadtreasurer@gmail.com

Deb Kuglitsch, 
Director of Public Relations

aadpublicrelations@gmail.com

Fred Newberry, Event Coordinator
aadclubevents@gmail.com

Daryl Argrave, Club Manager
aadclubmanager@gmail.com

Ann Horn, Membership Coordinator
aadmembership@gmail.com

Kristin Lund, Member at Large
aadmemberlarge1@gmail.com

John Mills, Member at Large
aadmemberlarge2@gmail.com

Hampton Johnson, Member at Large
aadmemberlarge3@gmail.com

Tar Gillman, Member at Large
aadmemberlarge4@gmail.com

Sarah McAvoy, Member at Large
aadmemberlarge5@gmail.com

Rosemary McGaugh, 
Reserve Fund Chair

aadreservefund@gmail.com

General Inquires
austindeafclub@gmail.com

Website
www.austindeafclub.org

Austin Deaf Club
Executive Team

Contact Information

JUNE WINNERS

T -

I -

N -

G -

O -

Totto

Bonus

TINGO Rules: Spouses/partners must sit across, rather than next to each other. Pay attention to the 
card leader for more instructions. All active members and temporary members who win, they get full 
amount of each prize.
BANKNIGHT Rules: Prizes will be awarded based on drawn chips matching membership numbers. 
The first five prizes will be awarded only to winning members who are present and who have also 
previously bought blue tickets the night of the drawing.   If more than five prizes are awarded, any 
member who buy tickets that night may win. The winners need to be present. 

    TINGO		    	  	 BANKNIGHT	
    May 2			                  May 9

Patti Davis

Judy Ricca & Patty Pyeatt

Emily Barker & Patty Davis

Carrie Matthews

Marion Seale

Leslie Hill

No Bonus
        June 6 TINGO                                 June 13 BankNight       

1. (Danyel Downey)

2. (Vivian Hesser)

3. (Jason Gunderson)

4. (Keri Wilson)

5. (Johnny Dominik)

6. (Vance Youngs)

(winner was not presented)

Sheri Mize		  June 13
Barbara Brunson	 June 17
Judy Ricca		  June 17
Darryl Israel		  June 18
Leslie Hill		  June 24
JoAnn Benfield	 June 25

Tandra Horn		  June 27
Joanne Brininstool	 June 29
Members, some of you didn’t put 
down your birthdates. That’s why your 
names were not on the list. Please 
notify your birthdate to Ann Horn at 
aadmembership@gmail.com or in 
person.

WELCOME
NEW/RENEWAL MEMBERS

As of June 1, 2015

Members in Total: 163
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Thank You Larry!
Online submitted by National Association of the Deaf 
(nad.org), April 20, 2015

     The National Association of the Deaf 
(NAD) depends on the work of the 
Board Members who volunteer their 
time for the deaf and hard of hearing 
community.  The Board plays an inte-
gral role in reaching out to the four 
corners of America and serve as im-
portant advocates as the NAD fights 
for equality.  Their responsibilities in-
clude ensuring that every decision of 
the NAD is aligned with the mission 
and vision of the NAD. However, it is 
with sadness that the NAD announces 
Larry Evans’ resignation as the Region 
III Board member for personal reasons.
     Larry ran for Region III Representa-
tive at the NAD Conference in Louis-
ville, Kentucky in 2012 and has been 
on the NAD Board since then. Larry 
often shared concerns and ideas from 
Region III with the NAD Board and 
served as a key player for the local 
deaf and hard of hearing community. 
He has served as an important liaison 
to deaf and hard of hearing senior citi-
zens for the Board.
     NAD President Chris Wagner shares 
gratitude, “Larry is a phenomenal team 
player and the NAD Board will miss 
seeing him in his grand cowboy hat in 
our meetings. We will always remem-
ber his wonderful passion for our com-
munity. Thank you Larry, for being a 
champion!”
    “It has been a great pleasure to serve 
on the NAD Board for the last three 
years and represent the interests of 
Region III. I will miss working with the 
Board and Headquarters but know 
that they are in good hands,” said Larry 
Evans.
     Larry resides in Austin, Texas with his 
wife Betty and two family dogs Mike 
and Hope. In their retirement, they 
travel in their RV and visit their adult 
children and grand children.

    

With no time to spare, the NAD Board 
is excited to announce Holly Ketchum, 
from Little Rock, Arkansas, as the new 
Region III Representative! Holly will fill 
in the remainder of Larry’s term, which 
is until the NAD Conference in Phoenix, 
Arizona in 2016. She joins Jerry Nelson, 
who also represents Region III.
   Holly Ketchum, a native of Little Rock, 
obtained her undergraduate degree in 
Psychology from the University of Ar-
kansas at Little Rock and her master’s 
degree in Rehabilitation Counseling 
from the University of Arkansas at Fay-
etteville.  For the past 14 years, she has 
worked as a Vocational Rehabilitation 
Counselor and Services for the Deaf 
and Hard of Hearing (SDHH) Coordina-
tor at Arkansas Rehabilitation Services 
in the Little Rock field office.
    As coordinator, she has the statewide 
responsibility of providing technical 
assistance, consultation, and training 
to VR counselors and allied profession-
als who serve consumers who are deaf, 
hard of hearing, or deaf-blind. She is 
also responsible for developing and 
managing inter-agency agreements, 
coordinating interagency services, and 
ensuring compliance with disability 
rights laws and policies as they relate 
to people who are deaf, hard of hear-
ing, or deaf-blind. She is the chairper-
son for the SDHH Advisory Board.
     In addition to her work, she currently 

serves on the Advisory Council for the 
Telecommunication Access Program 
(TAP), the Arkansas Crime Victims with 
Disabilities, and the Advisory Board 
for Interpreters between Hearing In-
dividuals and Individuals who are deaf 
or hard of hearing. She serves on the 
advisory committee for Arkansas’ state 
Grants to Enhance Culturally Specific 
Services for Victims of Sexual Assault, 
Dating Violence and Stalking Program, 
which will be effective in the Fall of 
2015. 
     She has also served as an officer and 
board member with the Arkansas As-
sociation of the Deaf (AAD) for more 
than 20 years. For the past 14 years, 
she has taught ASL I and ASL II courses 
for the Interpreter Education Program 
at UALR.  In her free time, Holly spends 
time with her husband, Stanley, and 
their daughter, Shala who attends the 
University of Arkansas at Little Rock. 
She also enjoys exercising and being 
an active community member. 
     “I am excited and honored to be 
joining the NAD Board as a Region III 
Representative,” said Holly Ketchum. 
“There is much work to be done, and I 
look forward to adding to the strength 
and dedication of everyone on the 
NAD team.”
     The NAD Board members are dedi-
cated volunteers who ensure that the 
NAD is fulfilling its mission of preserv-
ing, protecting, and promoting the 
civil, human and linguistic rights for all 
deaf and hard of hearing people in the 
United States.
###
The NAD was established in 1880 by deaf leaders who 
believed in the right of the American deaf community to 
use sign language, to congregate on issues important to 
them, and to have its interests represented at the national 
level. As a nonprofit federation, the mission of the NAD 
is to preserve, protect, and promote the civil, human, and 
linguistic rights of deaf and hard of hearing people in the 
United States. The advocacy scope of the NAD is broad, 
covering the breadth of a lifetime and impacting future 
generations in the areas of early intervention, education, 
employment, health care, technology, telecommunica-
tions, youth leadership, and more.

Larry waves as he is introduced at the Biennial NAD 
Conference in Atlanta, Georgia. July 2014.
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Austin Association of the Deaf
P.O. Box 3884
Austin, TX 78764-3884

Reminder: ALL members are required to bring membership cards at all times.

Moving?
New Address?

Do not lose your subscription
to the Club newsletters or any

event information. Notify
AAD Secretary at

austinsecretary@gmail.com or
P.O. Box 3884, Austin, TX 78764

If you have question(s) or want to
obtain Austin Deaf Club

Contact Ann Horn,
Club membership coordinator

at aadmembership@gmail.com

If you want to use the club 
or host the event, contact

Fred Newberry at 
aadclubevents@gmail.com. 

If you want to share your 
concerns or ideas, contact 

Jo Bienvenu at
AADPresident@gmail.com

In-kind Recognition

G a
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